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Pease find submission attached in the form of positions advocated by Coastal Environment 
Association. The NSW Planning system needs to better integrate Coastal Management Programs 
under the NSW Coastal Management Framework with environmental planning powers and measures 
under the NSW EPA Act. As with much of the planning reforms carried out since 2013 Local 
Government has been given more responsibilities whilst loosing environmental planning tools and 
statutory enforcement powers that it was able to exercise prior to 2013.  

 

For example, the Pittwater Development Control Plan contains comprehensive controls and 
requirements designed to protect Pittwater's unique natural environment, scenic beauty and 
character. But radical 2013 changes to the EPA Act drastically reduced DCPs to non-statutory 
guidelines that must be applied flexibly to facilitate development. Overnight Pittwater DCP couldn't 
be legally enforced in the way that it was prior to 2013. DCPs should be reinstated as statutory 
controls that are legally enforceable not just guidelines. Also, Clause 4.6 in the standard LEP needs 
strengthening and specification of a minimum variation of development standards of around 10% 
only. 

 

Kelvin Auld, Urban and Environmental Planner MPIA 
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